Hello

I wish to make an objection to the Warrington Local Plan to build
in excess of 7000 homes in South East Warrington and 1,800 new
homes in Walton. This plan would triple the size of Walton and
significantly reduce our green belt area.

This plan will introduce approximately 18,000 additional cars on
our already busy and congested roads. I understand that there has
not been a high level traffic survey and the impact on Stockton
Heath village has not been considered.

This number of additional homes would also put a strain on our
already stretched hospital capacity.

Please add my objection to the many others I'm sure you have
received.






